
 

 

29th April 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
SATs Breakfast Club 

 
We will be running a breakfast club for the Year 6 children during SATs week. This is a nice opportunity 
for the children to get together and have some time with their friends and the adults within school 
before the start of the tests. This has been a bit of a tradition in the past and we find that it provides a 
smooth and settled start to the day.  
 
The breakfast club will run from 8:30am each morning (Monday 11th May – Thursday 14th May) and the 
children will be provided with a continental style breakfast consisting of fruit, croissants and juice. We 
would encourage all children to come and join us for this as children in previous years have told us that 
this is something that they found helpful. 
 
There is no charge for the breakfast club; however, we need you to sign and return the permission slip 
below so that we know how many children to expect – this will help us to determine how much food and 
drink to purchase for the week. Please ensure that all slips are returned to school by Thursday 7th May. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
The Year 6 Team 
 
 

 

 
Year 6 SATs Breakfast Club 

 
I give permission for my child __________________________________ to attend the SATs breakfast 
club, taking place between Monday 11th May and Thursday 14th May, 8:30am - 9:00am. 
 
 
Signed:  _______________________________  (Parent/Carer) 
 
 
Date:   _______________________________ 

 


